CITY OF WALTHAM Engineering Department



November 18, 2019

Disruption in water Service – Pond Street - Lexington Street – Exchange Street

Dear Resident / water customer,

Please be advised that water service to your residence / business will be interrupted **Wednesday, November 20th, 2019 and on Thursday, November 21st.** The water will be shut off at **9:00 AM** and is expected to be turned back on at **4:00 PM**.

This interruption in service is to allow crews to make improvements to the water distribution system. Please store enough water for drinking and cooking prior to 9:00 AM on Wednesday & Thursday.

When your service is restored you should run your cold water at the highest elevated faucet to alleviate any air and/or discolored water you experience.

Please note that this work is weather dependent and rain may cause the work to be rescheduled for next week. You will receive an additional notice in the event work is postponed.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Engineering Department by phone 781-314-3830 or by email, scasazza@city.waltham.ma.us.

Sincerely,

Stephen Casazza, P.E. City Engineer